
 

 

 

November 29th, 2018 

 

Fellow OPRA Members,  

 

On behalf of the OPRA Board of Directors, I would like to formally 

announce that Jeff Davis has been appointed the new President of OPRA. Jeff has 

been serving as OPRA’s Interim Executive Director over the past month and 

previously served as the Director of Government Relations for almost 8 years. 

During his tenure as the Director of Government Relations, Jeff built many strong 

relationships with our elected and other state officials which I believe will only 

grow stronger in his new role. These relations continue to benefit the OPRA  

Membership and the individuals you support, and will be crucial during this upcoming State Budget 

process.  The Board of Directors, fellow OPRA Staff and I are excited for OPRA’s future under Jeff’s 

direction and ask you to join us in congratulating him!  

 Sincerely,  

 

 

Jamie Steele 

Chair, OPRA Board of Directors 

Jeff Davis 




